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28 February 2019 

IPHC CIRCULAR 2019-004 

Dear Commissioners, 

 

SUBJECT:  PUBLICATION OF THE IPHC ANNUAL REPORT 2018 (IPHC-2019-2018AR) 

 

I am pleased to inform you that IPHC Annual Report 2018 (IPHC-2019-2018AR) has been published.  It 

is posted on the IPHC website at:  

https://iphc.int/uploads/pdf/ar/iphc-2018-annual-report.pdf  

A copy is attached for your reference. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

David T. Wilson, Ph.D.  

Executive Director, IPHC  

 

 

Attachments:  

IPHC-2019-2018AR – IPHC Annual Report 2018 

https://iphc.int/uploads/pdf/ar/iphc-2018-annual-report.pdf

